


The Norfolk County Council 
[bookmark: _Hlk154672874](Horsford, Memorial Road and Flag Cutters Way)
(Prohibition Of Waiting and Bus Gate) Order 2024

[bookmark: _Hlk130548252][bookmark: _Hlk154674869]The Norfolk County Council propose to make the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will be:-

(1)	 to create a Bus only lane/ gate at the section of land between the cul-de-sac ends of Memorial Road and Flag Cutters Way marked in accordance with diagram 1048.5 of the Traffic Signs Regulations and General Directions 2016; and

[bookmark: _Hlk105598995](2)	to add double yellow lines to create a prohibition of waiting at all times along the following lengths of road :-

i) 51642/10 Memorial Road (All Sides): from a point 26 metres north of the centre line of its junction with 51644/10 Harvey Close for a distance of 16 metres north up to and including its cul-de-sac end; and

ii) 5P321/12 Flag Cutters Way (All Sides): from a point 64 metres north of the centre line of its junction with 51644/10 Harvey Close for a distance of 16 metres south up to and including its cul-de-sac end.	

A copy of the draft Order, a plan, and Statement of Reasons for making the Order may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.  Copies may also be available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich and at the offices of Broadland District Council, The Horizon Centre, Peachman Way, Broadland Business Park, Norwich, NR7 0WF, during normal office hours.  However, in-office staffing levels may have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended.

Any objections and representations relating to the Orders must be made in writing and must specify the grounds on which they are made.  All correspondence for these proposals must be received at the office of NPlaw, Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH, marked for the attention of Ms A L Wilton by 27th February 2024. They may also be emailed to trafficorders@norfolk.gov.uk.

The Officer dealing with public enquiries concerning these proposals is Christopher Steil, telephone 0344 800 8020.

DATED this 2nd February 2024

[bookmark: _Hlk130548809]Katrina Hulatt
Director of Legal Services (NPLaw)
County Hall	
Martineau Lane
Norwich
NR1 2DH

Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with this scheme and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests.
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